
Based of conversations with Utah Division of Wildlife Resources specific to our project 
we have been told: 


- Utah DNR is tracking some Elk, Deer and Moose in the area (Snyderville Basin) 
however the majority stay on the Northside of I80


- These tracked wildlife migration patterns show are primarily East and West migration 


- Park City residents and Gov employees have shown a lot of interest in research for 
migration at Exit 224 on I80 however they don’t have much data now. Data is hard for 
them to collect as most of the property around is private with limited access.


- Highland Flats currently has the newer and taller wildlife fencing to help keep the 
animals from crossing i80 and i40. This helps but is definitely solve dangerous 
highway crossings


- The overwhelming concern for wildlife and Highland Flats is the concern that wildlife 
on that parcel will end up on I80 or I40.


These are notes from a conversation with,


Daniel Olson, PhD

Wildlife Migration Initiative Coordinator


A few direct quotes from Mr Olson in regard to our project and property: 


"That's a tough place for wildlife, for sure" in reference to Highland Estates


"We don’t want them on I80 or I40 or in that area as they will likely end up hit by a car" 


"That seems like a good place for development in regards to small impact on the 
surrounding wildlife" 



